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Hello,
My name is Kathy King. I live at  Hammersley Rd. I am scheduled to speak at the meeting tonight to oppose
the pocket proposal added to the project. We are strongly against any trees being cut down and any infringement on
our neighbors yards.
We are also opposed to having bikes on the bike/walk path. It   could cause accidents between walkers, the bikers
and people backing out of their driveway. In addition opposed to the idea of no parking on any part of the street . 
We were hoping to be allowed parking on one side of the street or the other. If the bus route and the emergency
vehicle route was discontinued it would allow more options to be examined. I am sending you this email in case I do
not make the meeting tonight.

Sent from my iPhone




